
 
 
 

 
C.V. RAMAN COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING, BHUBANESWAR 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN ACADEMICS 
NOTICE 

 
    Ref .No: CVRCE/DA/Notice/43-A/14      Date: 01.09.2014 
 
 

The classes of M.Tech 1st semester students of 2014 admission batch will 

commence on 04.09.2014 (Thursday). Concerned students are requested 

to contact/meet Heads of the respective departments or Dean Academics 

on 04.09.2014. 

                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                             
           DIRECTOR 

Copy to: Director. 
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